

would be complete in about two weeks. HHS spokesman Bill Hall said Thursday that no decision has been made on full-scale production because

It is a step-by-step process that is moving forward. "We're doing as much as we can now." he said.

there is no need yet to make that decision.

The agency awarded a contract several weeks ago to five manufacturers to develop an H1N1 antigen. The